

Procedures for Scholastic Book Club payments

Dear Parents and Carers,

The first issue of *Scholastic Book Club* for 2024 has now been distributed to students. *Book Club* brochures will be distributed once per term for the remainder of the year, except for Term 3, where *Book Fair* will replace the *Book Club* issue. Parents and carers may purchase books for children and, in doing so, will build Scholastic rewards for Hurstville Public School. This allows for the purchase of quality resources to benefit our school community.

Book Club orders are processed via LOOP on the Scholastic website. Parents and carers will need to pay with a credit card online via the LOOP option. Unfortunately, cash cannot be accepted and no money should be brought to school. Orders must be completed online by **Monday** of the following week after distribution. After that, orders will not be delivered to the school and will incur a postage fee.

Procedures for LOOP payment:

- Log-in to www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP
- Click on ORDER in the top menu or REGISTER first to save your details for next time
- Select your school and your child's class
- Add your child's first name and surname
- Enter the item number from the book club catalogues. You can order for multiple children at once.
- All orders are linked directly to the school for submission to Scholastic. Books will still be delivered to your child's classroom.
- There is no need to return paper order forms or payment receipt details to school.
- For a quick how-to-order video, log-in to www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP and click on HELP in the top menu.

We look forward to a successful year in collaboration with the Scholastic team. Your support is much appreciated!

Mr Daniel Pratt

Teacher-librarian

Mr Mark Steed

Principal